
 

Mark Keppel High School 

     Student Bulletin Friday,  February 25, 2022 
                        Bell Schedule – Regular 

 

 

Athletics- 

Athletic Events for the Week of Feb. 21st-26th, 2022 

MKHS Aztecs, attend athletic events, show your pride and your support. 
“It is amazing what you can accomplish if you do not care who gets the credit.” – Harry 

Truman 

• Medical Clearance Paperwork must be cleared in order to try-out or participate in any sport.  If 
you are currently in a sport, you can try-out after your season is over. 

• Congratulations to… 
o Boys’ JV Tennis versus Temple City 
o Softball Varsity versus Estancia 
o Girls’ Wrestling - Advance to CIF State Championships  

▪ Alysse Phillips - Placed 8th in CIF Southern Section Masters Meet 
• MKHS Athletic Webpage: MKHS.org (Students tab, Athletics tab)  
• MKHS Athletic Remind/Code: @mkhsat 

 

Friday, Feb. 25th  
• Girls’ Wrestling CIF State Championship @ Mechanics Bank Arena 

 

Saturday, Feb. 26th  
• Girls’ Wrestling CIF State Championship @ Mechanics Bank Arena 
• Boys’/Girls’ Track & Field @ Downey - Bus Leaves 6:30AM 
• Softball JV & Varsity @ South Pasadena - 9AM/11:30AM - Bus Leaves 7:15AM 

 
 
Crown & Sceptre will be hosting the annual World Language assembly soon. Students are invited to 
participate in the essay portion by entering their essays about world cultures. The winning essay, chosen by 
the world language teachers, will be featured and recognized in the assembly and translated into different 
languages to be presented. Essay prompts and more information will be posted on the bulletins of A and C 
building and due on Friday, February 25. For any questions, contact Ms.Dominguez in room C304. We look 
forward to reading all your submissions 
 

 
-These links allow students to vote for asb officers and their respective class council.   

-Forms will be open from 2/22-2/24.   

 

ASB Officer Voting: 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeowigRtgB928inC75YEieBLfXzFJh9ZiUfm3WwkTaBzWEjPw/

viewform?usp=sf_link 

 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeowigRtgB928inC75YEieBLfXzFJh9ZiUfm3WwkTaBzWEjPw/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeowigRtgB928inC75YEieBLfXzFJh9ZiUfm3WwkTaBzWEjPw/viewform?usp=sf_link


 

 

 

Senior Class Voting: 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScnu_u940nEAbJVQrMfSFoC38yh-

pr38WviYDq4vwQHbOXMFw/viewform?usp=sf_link 

 

Junior Class Voting: 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScOAY5a34UqJ1OUf2JPRKz3ytv3_BzmRW2hqMYLs9GMLSM

hVA/viewform?usp=sf_link  

 

Sophomore Class Voting: 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScOAY5a34UqJ1OUf2JPRKz3ytv3_BzmRW2hqMYLs9GMLSM

hVA/viewform?usp=sf_link  

 

 

 

Hello Aztecs! 

 

If you ordered a Senior Class hoodie, Volleyball Hoodie, or Red Cross Hoodie,  Please come to the bank 

and pick it up,  Asb Spring Dance tickets are on sale today for $10,  seniors only if you have an approved 

contract.  

 

 

 

MKHS Gateway Counselors (Ms. Funes and Ms. Mendoza) will be hosting "Wellness Workshops" on campus 

beginning February 7, 2022  The Wellness Workshops will be offered for students during lunch time.  

Look for flyers for dates, times, and location. Flyers will be posted on social media, campus, and in the 

counseling office. All you need to do is scan the QR code to sign up! If you attend 4 workshops this semester, 

you will be eligible for a Wellness Workshop certificate. 

 

 

 

If you are requesting an honor or AP class for the next school year, please remember to fill out the 

honors/AP contract. You can access this contract by going to the family portal and clicking on Forms under the 

navigation menu. 

 
 
 
Freshmen, if you do not have Get Focused Stay Focused/Exploring the Wheel in your schedule, please check your school 

email to view the course selection orientation video. It is important that you view the video so you can select your classes 

for the next school year in an accurate and timely manner. 

 

 

 

Juniors and sophomores, if you don't have US history or World History in your schedule, please check your school 

email to view the course selection orientation video. It is important that you view the video so you can select your classes 

for the next school year in an accurate and timely manner. 

 

 

 

Seniors! The CalGrant Deadline is coming up -- March 2nd! Only 38% of you have submitted your 

financial aid application! If you need help, please attend a Making College Happen workshop or see Ms. 

An or Mr. Vazquez in the College & Career Center! 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScnu_u940nEAbJVQrMfSFoC38yh-pr38WviYDq4vwQHbOXMFw/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScnu_u940nEAbJVQrMfSFoC38yh-pr38WviYDq4vwQHbOXMFw/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScOAY5a34UqJ1OUf2JPRKz3ytv3_BzmRW2hqMYLs9GMLSMhVA/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScOAY5a34UqJ1OUf2JPRKz3ytv3_BzmRW2hqMYLs9GMLSMhVA/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScOAY5a34UqJ1OUf2JPRKz3ytv3_BzmRW2hqMYLs9GMLSMhVA/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScOAY5a34UqJ1OUf2JPRKz3ytv3_BzmRW2hqMYLs9GMLSMhVA/viewform?usp=sf_link


 

 

 
 

Student Reminder:  Remember to wear your masks while on campus at all times. There is NO EATING at any time 

while indoors which includes classrooms and hallways. During your “Mask Break” you need to stay with your class. 

 

 

 

Student Support Services has a lot of lost and found water bottles, glasses and clothes, etc. If you have lost 

anything, please stop by to check. Everything will be donated at the end of the school year.  
 

 

 
Please check your school email (ID number @ ausd.us) for information regarding 

outstanding books from last school year. 
Ms Miller 

http://ausd.us/

